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I recently met and worked with Lisa Barr with Above the Barr Design. Lisa specializes in branding,
marketing and web design. She is very creative and easy to work with. [ am pleased with the quality
of her work and found her prices to be very competitive. Please feel free to look at the brochure and
business card to examine the quality of her work. I am sure Lisa would appreciate the opportunity to
"brand you." You can contact her at lisa@abovethebarrdesign.com or (704) 524-6708.
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